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May 29, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

 

● The school district has received updated guidance regarding graduation ceremonies every day this week, 

including late last night. We are currently planning on an onsite ceremony on our baseball field during 

the week of July 6 in addition to our Digital Celebration on June 19, 2020.  While we await guidance 

from our state officials, we are developing a plan that will allow us to recognize our Class of 2020, 

while remaining compliant with the Executive Orders.  Currently, we are limited to a ceremony of no 

more than 25 people in attendance. However, we hope and expect the limit on participants will change 

in the coming weeks, at which time we will submit a revised plan.   

 

● Please be sure to visit  

○ For reliable resources for academic enrichment:  https://wideopenschool.org/ 

○ For mental health and wellness resources: https://www.rumsonfairhaven.org/domain/98 

○ For Fall Athletics forms and information: https://www.rumsonfairhaven.org/domain/24 

 

● A few other updates that are related to our 2020-2021 school year 

○ The Student Government Association is holding elections for class officers on June 2. 

○ Counselors are reaching out to students so that we can finalize schedules. 

○ The track and turf will be closed later this week so that we can begin the renovation of our 

stadium. 

 

 

 

Stay well, 

 

 

 

Debra Gulick 

Superintendent 
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